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December 3, 1987 

Ms. Libby Nason 
Manager 
Employee Relations 
Personnel Services 
UBC Campus Mail 

Dear Libby: 

Re: Lunchtime Meetings in Personnel Services 

It has come to the attention of the Union that in July, 
staff in Personnel Services were required to attend a 
meeting during their lunch time. Furthermore, it is our 
understanding that the meeting was called at such short 
notice that our members did not have their lunches 
available . Naturally, the Union does not condone this 
treatment of its members and so we are requesting the 
following actions. 

1. That Personnel Services provide the union with a list 
of those members that were ordered to attend the 
meeting. 

2. That these members be paid overtime for attending the 
meeting on their lunch time (Article 29.02), and that 
the list of who was paid overtime and on which pay 
cheque they received it be sent to the Union Office. 

224-2308 

3. That overtime payment will always be given when CUE 
members are required to attend staff meetings on their 
lunch time. 

4 . . That in future, one week's notice must be given to any 
member that is expected to attend lunch time meetings. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

Rod Haynes 
Business Agent 

RH/sb 


